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September 21, 2020 
 
Board Memo 063-2020: USPS HQ Clarifying Operational Instructions 
 
Executive Board, 
 
The attached USPS HQ memo from Chief Retail and Delivery Officer Kristin 
Seaver and Chief Logistics and Processing Operations Officer Dave Williams was 
shared by the USPS with NAPS HQ. This USPS memo addresses misinformation 
and clears up confusion about the status of the Postal Service's practices concerning 
Overtime, Hiring, Retail Hours, Collection Boxes, Truck Schedules, Mail 
Processing, and Election Mail. These Clarifying Operational Instructions detail 
practices as they currently stand related to those topics.   
 
Please share this NAPS memo and USPS attachment with your members. It will 
also be posted on the Bulletin Board of NAPS website, naps.org. 
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 
 












